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I OPPOSE SB907, No more regulations, instead hold employers accountable with 

current regulations and laws.  Even the U.S. code of military justice already has 

protections for refusing an order.  Granted, a soldier better correct, but so should any 

employee that choses to not do assigned tasks of a job and the protections already 

exist. 


